
Student IDs 
Matriculated students are issued a student ID at the beginning of their first term free-of-charge. A student ID is 
required for entry to the building and should visible at all times while in the building. Exceptions to having a student ID 
visible include wearing a lanyard where it could present a hazard (ex. operating heavy machinery or working on motor 
vehicles) Non-matriculated students may purchase an ID for $10. Students requesting a replacement ID card will be 
assessed a fee of $10. A valid NCC ID is required when using the facilities in the Wellness Center or when checking out 
materials from the College library. To obtain your ID card, please contact Campus Safety 8:00am-9:00 p.m. (Saturdays 
9:00-4:00 p.m.) 
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